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MINISTRY OF SOCIAL INTEGRATION, SOCIAL SECURITY AND NATIONAL 

SOLIDARITY 

Regularisation of residential care homes operating without licence 

The Ministry of Social Integration, Social Security and National Solidarity is in the 

presence of several suspected cases of residential care homes operating without 

licence. 

In this connection, for the welfare and protection of the elderly persons residing therein, 

the Ministry of Social Integration, Social Security and National Solidarity is hereby giving 

a moratorium period up till 01 September 2025, during which all operators of 

residential care homes operating without a licence issued by this Ministry, as well as 

any other person intending to establish such facilities, are invited to come forward 

and regularise their operations. 

This initiative aims to bring all residential care homes operating without licence, in line 

with legal and safety standards. Operators are urged to seize this opportunity to comply 

with the regulations in force. 

Passed this moratorium period, the Ministry of Social Integration, Social Security and 

National Solidarity will initiate procedures for the prosecution of all residential care 

homes found to be operating without licence. 

For more information or to initiate the regularisation process, please contact the Ministry 

of Social Integration, Social Security and National Solidarity directly on Tel. No. 207-

0625, Hotline: 172 & 199 or email address: mss@govmu.org. 
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